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Dear Mr. Wu,

I wish to thank you for your letter of 23 March 2017 regarding United Nations entities' adherence to
the "principles governing international statistical activities".

UNHCR remains committed to these important principles and intends to apply them to relevant work
practices, noting accurate data is integral to our efforts to protect and assist refugees.

UNHCR is ah'eady working with United Nations Member States and other partners to implement the
"2030 agenda for sustainable development" and remains ready to lend fresher support, if required.

Yours sincerely,

Filippo Grandi
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